
  
                   

 

 

2026 BC Summer Games Bid Committee → Port Alberni 
c/o 4850 Argyle St. 

Port Alberni, BC 
V9Y 1V8 

 

November 26, 2020 
 
 
via e-mail 
 
 
Greetings, 
 
We are thrilled to announce that the City of Port Alberni is applying to host the 2026 BC Summer Games 
scheduled for July 23-26, 2026.  A BC Bid Committee has recently been established and are working diligently to 
complete the bid application process. We are excited for the prospect of bringing this opportunity to the 
community and we are looking for your support to strengthen our application.  
 
At this time, we are requesting letters of support from community organizations to showcase the Alberni 
Valley’s enthusiasm and outstanding resources. If you are interested, we have attached a template to assist in 
the development of your letter. Please submit your letter of support no later than Friday, December 11, 2020 by 
email at karen_freethy@portalberni.ca or by mail: 
 

 City Hall 
 4850 Argyle Street 
 Port Alberni, BC  V9Y 1V8 
 
If you require further information or have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly at 250.720.2810 
or karen_freethy@portalberni.ca. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Karen Freethy 
2026 BC Summer Games  
Bid Committee Member 

mailto:karen_freethy@portalberni.ca

